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We need to maintain the most robust assessments we can in order to fully ascertain 

the quality of the education we are providing to our children. For Oregonians to 

educate effective citizens, we need to know where our strengths and weaknesses 

are. Testing helps us to identify these areas in which we need to focus our efforts!  


